Barbara Vaughn

From:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Saturday, June 04, 2016 8:09 PM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy; Scott Hazelton;

Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

Minutes

Crawther Chapel Committee Meeting June 2, 2016

Attending were: John Augustine, Debbie Grant, Skip & Wendy Nolin

John will ask to have an E-mail blast sent out to See if anyone would like to join the Chapel Committee and maybe someone would like to become a docent.

Debbie made a check sheet for docents to record how visitors Learned about the Chapel.

Josh Trow said that he would continue to provide the lighting for the chapel visitation days. He can no longer attend meetings.

Next meeting – July 7 at 8:00 at Dexter's Inn.

Yeeting adjourned at 4:20 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Nolin